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7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall REGE

Discussion:  The committee will be applying for an MPO grant to study a continuation
of the path from the middle school to the town center.

Discussion: ANRAD has been approved. The Committee reviewed an 11/18/10 email from
Justin Lamoureux that attached an email from Amy Ball that outlined a discussion between HW
and DEP regarding what constitutes alteration of a wetland. Greg DeCesare at DEP thought an
clevated boardwalk could be permitted as a limited project under 310 CMR 10.53(3)(j) which
allows for catwalks on pilings in wetlands. Under this situation, only the square footage of the
pilings were considered alteration. The committee will move forward with its proposal and
incorporate boardwalks over the wetland areas. The next step with conservation is to file an NOI
for the project.

Meeting adjourns
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